
Coming Soon 
Food Service Inspection Reports 

 
Hello! 
 

Welcome to the Food Service Inspection Reports Page.  We will soon be 
posting recent food service inspection reports for Bristol and Burlington.  Our 
inspectors perform at least sixty inspections of restaurants and stores in our 
towns every month, and you should have the opportunity to see how they (and 
we) do. 

Each report will consist of a line containing:  Date of Inspection, Restaurant 
Name, a series of X’s or 1’s which will show which “critical inspection criteria” 
were reported by the inspector, and a final score of the inspection. 

Below the table of reports will be an explanation of what each item noted 
means – each of them is an item that has been closely associated with outbreaks 
of foodborne disease.  A score of 80 or above means “passing” as long as no “4-
Point Violation” is noted.  4-point violations are noted above and below the 
columns in red. 

Why have we not started posting the inspections yet?  Well, we need to tell 
all our food establishments that we are going to post recent inspections on our 
web page, so that they aren’t surprised. 

A note of caution:  Just because an inspection showed an X or a 1 in the 
report does not mean that the violation still exists.  Restaurant conditions change 
daily, and it’s MOST likely that it’s already been corrected.  Often, the violations 
are corrected while the inspector is still there.  We still have to report them, 
however.  That’s how the state approved procedure is performed.  Our inspectors 
are certified by the state Department of Public Health, so inspections are pretty 
consistent throughout Connecticut. 

Use your judgment when reviewing the scores of your favorite restaurants.  
They generally do quite well.  We recommend our restaurants and stores to our 
residents and visitors. 

 
Eat Healthy 
Exercise Healthy 
Be Healthy! 
 
Charles I. Motes, Jr., M.S., M.P.H., R.S. 
Director of Health 

 


